
Bruce Freeman Rail Trail 
Public Meeting 

Tuesday, November 29, 2016  @ 7:00 pm 
Sudbury Town Hall 

Please come with your ideas, comments, and questions! 

 What is the current status of the Rail Trail project? 

 Do you have suggestions for potential parking facilities along the trail? 

 Do you have thoughts on potential alternative routes to the rail corridor?  

 What potential connections to the rail trail would help facilitate non-
vehicular travel to your frequent destinations? 

 What opportunities will there be for public input on the project? 

The Bruce Freeman Rail Trail (BFRT) is a proposed multiuse path running north-south 

through Sudbury along the old New Haven Railroad.  It will eventually connect Lowell 

to Framingham, giving residents recreational opportunities and access to numerous 

locations, including the Commuter Rail Stations in both Concord and Framingham.  

There are many other benefits that will come from this project, such as important 

safety upgrades at trail crossings and new opportunities for safe routes to school.  

Please join us! 

We Want to Hear From You!  
If you cannot make it, please feel free to email your thoughts to  

pcd@sudbury.ma.us . Please put “BFRT” in the subject line  
of your email and include your name and address for the public record. 

 
If you would like to be added to the BFRT Project email list, please visit 

https://sudbury.ma.us/email-lists/bfrt/ to sign up. 
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